March 18, 2015

The second in a series of three work sessions of the Board of School
Trustees was called to order at 5:35 p.m. by Mrs. Shuey. All Board
members were present except Dr. Quin. Also present were Mr. Watkins,
Mr. Hanson, Mr. Hall, Mrs. Minard, Mr. Cary, Mr. Frye, Mr. Brimbury,
Ms. Spiker, Mr. McClure, Mrs. Eddy, Mr. Hahn, Mrs. Watkins, Mr. Morris,
and Mr. Adamson.

I. STRATEGIC PLANNING
Mr. Adamson started the meeting by reading each belief and/or
value statement one at a time asking the group if it still said
what they wanted it to say, if it needed to be reworded, if it
needed to be deleted, or 1if it could be combined with another
statement.

Mr. Adamson stated these beliefs are for all the people who
report to Peru Community Schools. They are what we esteem most
highly important. He added these are the things we expect of the
employees of PCS regardless of the role they play.

Mr. Adamson stated at he next work session on March 24 the group
will work on mission statement. He noted we will be working
together in smaller groups. He reminded the Board and
administrators the mission statement represents a short succinct
statement of purpose. The mission statement doesn’t say when or
why it will happen. Is says something memorable and easy to
remember.

IT. ADJOURNMENT
With no further business to discuss, the work session was
adjourned at 7:40 p.m.

Secretary,

Tim Comerford
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